
Dear Christine 

 

I refer to your correspondence to our Chief Executive dated 11 July 2012 regarding the 

Criminal Justice Bill. 

 

The matter was considered at our Consultation Sub Committee on 16 August 2012, when the 

following response was agreed: 

 

(a) the Criminal Justice Bill be noted 

(b) the Assembly be advised that an earlier opportunity to consult on matters would be 

appreciated. 

 

If I can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

Logan Cathcart 

Council Business Services 

Newtownabbey Borough Council 

Mossley Mill 

Newtownabbey BT36 5QA 
 


